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MWCA?

June 11, 2013

Steve Joplin

Solid Waste Manager
City of Gainesville
405 NW 39" Ave.
Gainesville, FL 32609

Re:  Public retail application of WCA’s CNG project.

Steve,

In discussions with Teresa Scott, I learned of concemn on the City of Gainesville’s part,
that WCA had possibly changed course on our commitment to the public retail
component. I want to assure you and the City of Gainesville, that we have not changed
course and are fully committed to providing the first retail CNG station in Alachua
County with the approval of the extension of curbside collection contract. As was
discussed with Teresa Scott; a misunderstanding occurred between WCA and GRU on
who would pay for running the natural gas lines for our project. It was our understanding
that GRU would pay for all the lines including the gas line from WCA on SW 41°* Blvd
to the retail station ( Chevron ) owned by Lewis Oil on Williston Road. GRU informed
WCA that they would not incur those costs between the two private entities and would
only incur the costs of the line to WCA. Due to those increased costs with the project and
current year CAPEX commitments, we determined that we would need to finish this
portion of the project in 2014. It is our intent to have the retail application operating by
the second quarter of 2014. WCA is committed to the partnership with the City of
Gainesville and Alachua County and I hope this letter gives you more clarity on the
subject. I thank you and the City of Gainesville for support of this project and
partnership.

Sincerely,

Bob J. Shires

Regional Vice President
WCA Waste Corporation
5002 SW 41 Blvd.
Gainesville, FL 32608

cc: Teresa Scott, Public Works Director, City of Gainesville





